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This report relates to the review of the Devon and Torbay Agreed Syllabus for RE, due to be implemented 
in 2024 
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1. Key points and Summary 
 
1.1 The purpose of this report is to update SACRE members on the progress of the review of 

the Devon and Torbay Agreed Syllabus.  
 
1.2 The new syllabus will be completed by the end of March, ready for the launch in the 

summer term. 
 
1.3 The new syllabus will be introduced for teaching from Sept 2024 
 
1.4 Syllabus launch events are planned to take place across Devon and Plymouth on Mon 

17th, Tues 18th, Wed 19th June 2024, led by syllabus-writers Fiona Moss and Stephen 
Pett (RE Today).  

 
1.5 The cost of the new syllabus will be £35 per school. SACRE has the assurance from the 

Local Authority that it will pay for a copy of the syllabus to go to every school in Devon 
(including academies). A significant proportion of this cost will be recouped through the 
‘paid-for’ launch events. 
 

1.6 There will need to be ongoing training for teachers as a follow-up to the introduction of 
this new syllabus, partly via the LTLRE conference and hub meetings.  

 
 

Jeremy Roberts 
Chair of SACRE 
 
 


